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September 30, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to keep everyone safe during morning drop off, we have staff members stationed outside the building every
morning to assist with bus and car traffic.

We ask that you assist us in our efforts to provide a safe environment for your children by adhering to the following
protocols:

● Follow all staff members’ directions regarding where to drop off your child
● All students should exit the vehicle on the passenger side
● Do not drop your child off at the sidewalk along the entry road or the entrance to the bus circle. Not only does

this create a traffic backup but there is no crosswalk there for safe crossing.
● Do not drive into the bus circle to drop off unless you are directed to do so by a staff member.
● When directed to the sidewalk drop off area, please have your child exit the vehicle as soon as you have come to

a stop. This will allow for multiple cars to drop off at the same time and keep the line moving smoothly and
efficiently.

● When directed into the bus circle, pull your car all the way up to the Gym doors so as to allow other cars to line
up behind yours.

As an additional reminder, children can be dropped off starting at 7:05 a.m. each morning.

Thank you for helping us make morning drop off safe for your children.

Sincerely,

Maria Paese
Principal
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